KANSAS MUNICIPAL JUDGES ASSOCIATION

MINUTES OF THE GENERAL MEETING, APRIL 29, 2019

WICHITA, KANSAS

President Bradley D. Jantz called the noon meeting to order. Present for the meeting were:

Bradley D. Jantz, President Karen Torline, President-Elect Brenda Stoss, Treasurer Jason Maxwell, Secretary

Northwest Director Leslie Beimes
Southeast Director Fred A. Johnson
Northeast Director Randy McCalla
North Central Director Scott Condray
Southwest Director Daniel Love
South Central Director Randy Pankratz

Also present were the general members in attendance for the 2019 Spring Conference.

Treasurer's report:

Judge Stoss presented the Treasurer's report. A motion was made and seconded for the Treasurer's report to be approved. Motion carried.

Old Business:

President Jantz expressed his appreciation for all the staff and volunteer assistance which has been provided to prepare and conduct this year's conference.

New Business:

Election of Officers

President Jantz presented the following slate of officers for nomination to the Board: Karen Torline-President Jason Maxwell-President-Elect Scott Wright-Secretary Greg Nickel-Treasurer

Fred Johnson-Southeast Director Leslie Beimes-Northwest Director Keith Drill-Northeast Director Scott Condray-North Central Director Daniel Love-Southwest Director Randy Pankratz-South Central Director After receiving no nominations from the floor, it was moved and seconded to close nominations. A motion to elect the slate of officers as proposed was made and seconded. Motion carried.

Fred Benson Service Award

The Fred Benson Service Award and the criteria for the award were briefly discussed. No nominations were received for this year.

Michael Barbara Award

Judge Maurice Ryan was nominated and received this award.

Thank you to Judge Jantz

President-Elect Torline presented President Jantz with a plaque in recognition of his excellent leadership throughout his term as president.

Adjournment

It was moved and seconded to adjourn the general meeting. Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Jason Maxwell, Secretary